The following newsletter entry/advertisement can be used to reach physicians. Modify as necessary.

CDC Launches Birth Certificate Reporting Course

Do you provide medical/health information for the birth certificate or the report of fetal death? Have you ever
wondered how this information is used? The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has a course to help
you:

e Discover your role in improving maternal and infant health data.

e Understand the benefits of high quality data for your facility, your state, and the nation.
e Identify resources available to assist you in your important role.

e Apply your knowledge by utilizing interactive displays and quizzes.

Continuing education credits (CMEs, CNEs, CEUs, CPHs) and course certificates will be available. To access this
training, click here.

ACOG has been working with the National Center for Health Statistics (NCHS), CDC, and others to address the issue of
ensuring accurate reporting.
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